

GEORGE W. BUSH

April 27, 2022

Happy 200th birthday to President Ulysses S. Grant.

As Commanding Army General, President Grant helped lead our country through one of its darkest periods. As President, he restored faith in a unified nation. President Grant worked hard to create a just society and protect the civil liberties and human rights of its citizens. I'm grateful for all he did to promote peace, unity, and equality in America.

Laura and I appreciate all the Ulysses S. Grant Association has done over the years to preserve the history of our country's 18th President. May his legacy inspire us to fight for what is right, lead with integrity, and create a more hopeful tomorrow for our fellow citizens. God bless the memory of President Ulysses S. Grant, and may He continue to bless America.